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| am a paraeducator in the Beaverton School District. | am seeing the effects of unstable and
inadequate funding first hand. Students are coming to us with more problems and less support from
home than ever before and we simply do not have enough resources to adequately meet their
emotional and educational needs. | urge you to support HB 3427 and help give our children the

education they deserve. Thank you.
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